



Greetings from the warm and rainy heart of Africa this morning. Although rainy season has passed we are getting a few welcomed showers now and then.

We will be returning to Canada for a visit soon. We will be leaving Malawi

May 1st arriving in Vancouver May 2nd and proceeding onto Prince George May 4th arriving at 2:30 pm. Our return flight is booked to leave June 10th getting us back to Malawi on Jun 12th.

We are hoping to see as many of our family, friends, and supporters as possible. We will be making a trip to the lower main land most likely after the long weekend in May. We are just working on some event dates so we are not sure of exact date yet. If you are interested in having us visit you, you can send an email or what's App. Steward@karemw.com Joan@karemw.com or what's app +265 888 12 63 24 or +265 888 12 63 27

We are also open to speaking in your church, bible study, or any other gathering you may have.

We have now finished the first term of our primary school. The children did very well with our three teachers. For grade 3, 4,





and 5 we have qualified teachers and for Precious and the kindergartens we have a lady who has taught for 4 years. In the closing production of the term Precious said

P. O. Box 203 Luchenza Malawi Phone 265-994-073-562 Email Steward@karemw.com Web Site http://www.karemw.com his whole alphabet. For those who know him and have worked with him you will know how amazing that is. Although he has turned 9 years old he suffers from cerebral palsy so this is very good for him and the teacher working with him.

Although the children were way behind because of the poor quality of education they were getting at the private school, these teachers have worked extra hard to bring the children up to the level they should be. They





have been doing an amazing job with them. Even though they did very well with most getting very high grades this term it will take a couple more terms to be fully up to date.

Mom is also getting into the teaching thing by giving the 4 oldest cooking lessons which is the high light of their school week.





Dalitso finished her DTS at YWAM. This is a 3 month lecture series then 2 month out reach. Dalitso put her faith to work and saw God provide for her to be able to travel to Kenya for 5 weeks of her outreach program. Her first time in a different country and first time on an airplane. They were working mostly with Muslims but still saw many responses to the gospel.



Here are the 3 kindergartens watching some beginners programs to learn alphabets and numbers and other things. Unfortunately the computer they were using for this has died and refuses' to be resurrected.

If any one has any used laptops that they can donate so these little ones can continue to watch these learning programs this would be greatly appreciated.

We have now finished rebuilding our outside kitchen. we put in 3 new rocket stoves designed, built, and installed by KARE Malawi. Also put in new sorting and dishing counters and as well as a washing counter and a sink





along with new shelving. The ladies and girls are enjoying it very much. One of our guards was helping me the other day and he said this is an executive kitchen. Had to laugh.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank those who have been supporting us in so many ways. Thank you so much. Your commitment and contributions are most appreciated.

With the starting of the School and the continued high inflation rates here it is costing more and more each month to operate. We ask that you pray fully consider partnering with us in this ministry changing the lives of these children and the ones we are effecting through our church work and outreach programs. Hope to see you soon.

Steward, Joan, and the team of KARE Malawi here and in Canada